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President’s Message: 

 

Dear Fellow Members of WANJ, 

 

November 6, 2012 

 

The November 13, 2012 meeting of Watchmaker’s Association of New Jersey is cancelled due 

to Hurricane Sandy. 

 

The devastation of Hurricane Sandy to our region has left many of the local towns devastated 

and power is still out in many regions.  Some of you may still be without power. 

 

Our thoughts and prayers go out to all and we hope that no one suffered personal injury to 

themselves or their families.  

 

No plans have been made as to rescheduling the November meeting yet. 

 

In an attempt to improve our communications please forward your email address to Dale 

Sutton, dales37@comcast.net, who will build an email database and will be sending out future 

President’s messages and important updates via email as well as the normal mailing. 

 

Michael Osnato 

President 
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